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Bob Porfirio passed away on 10/19/14. Bob was not 
only part of our Secular Franciscan community, Bob 
was also a special part of the Batman legacy. Bob was 
well known at ComiCon and had a reputation as having 
a kind and generous heart. 
 
According to one blogger, ‘What I do know is that he 
was wonderfully kind...and one of the most important 
people in the story of documenting Batman co-creator 
Bill Finger.’ 
 
Check out the Noblemania blog article on Bob for a 
very interesting read – especially if you’re a fan of the 
Caped Crusader! 
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http://noblemania.blogspot.com/2014/10/robert-porfirio-interviewed-bill-finger.html

